Red Class Newsletter 6th November 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians of Red Class,

We hope that you have had a restful and enjoyable half term. The children have been excited to be back and as al-
ways are very eager to learn.

This week we have been reading the book ‘Naughty Bus’ by Jan and Jerry Oke about adventures of a mischievous
London bus. This has brought us many learning opportunities which has included: adding passengers in Maths,
writing labels for our bus garage, discussing and acting out the story and even painting our own buses.

Next week we are continuing with the theme of ‘Transport’ and we will surprise the children with a minibus ride
around the playground. Please try to keep it a secret!

This week in Phonics we have learnt these sounds “.f’,’b’ ,’u’ and we have introduced our first common exception
word (tricky word) ‘I". The children are making good progress and it is wonderful to see how their reading and
writing is coming along.

Next week we will finish our R.E topic of ‘Baptism’ and this will conclude with a christening celebration on the Fri-
day afternoon. The children have been working very hard getting everything ready for this and they cannot wait to
host our special guest...Mr Mooney.

Have a good weekend,

and Mrs Webb



